
 
 

Heartland Community College One Voice Scholarship 
  
The Heartland Community College One Voice Scholarship was created in 2018 
for the 2019 One Voice Trip.  The scholarship allows one Heartland Community 
College (HCC) student to participate in the One Voice Washington, D.C. trip.   

The selection process is based on the applicants’ responses to an essay 
question, volunteer/civic engagement experience and their personal interest in 
the trip opportunity.  The top three finalists are then interviewed by a 
committee made up of EDC staff and EDC board members. 
 
 

2019 HCC Scholarship Recipient – Joshua Crockett 

We would like to congratulate this year’s recipient of the Heartland Community 
College Scholarship, Joshua Crocket.  Joshua Crockett is within his final year 

at Heartland Community College and will be 
transferring to Illinois State University in the fall to 
major in Political Science.  He is currently interning for 
the Continuing Education department at Heartland, 
which aligns with his goals of working in higher 
education after graduation.  Joshua has held a number 
of leadership positions on Heartland’s campus 
including: member of Phi Theta Kappa, SGA Senator, 
Student Body President, and as the current Student 
Trustee.  He has utilized these roles to serve the 

students of Heartland by raising awareness for issues regarding textbook 
affordability, campus safety, and enhancing the overall student experience.  
Joshua has witnessed the impact students can make when they speak out for 
what they believe in, and the 2019 One Voice trip is yet another platform to 
advocate for the needs of this community alongside our dedicated local leaders. 
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